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Mail-in voting is already several technological steps behind the times, and in the year 

2025 wherein one can control home automation from other side of the world via a 

watchface, it's being proposed to revert voting to in-person. 

That's not even mentioning that the majority of working class citizens need to work 

several jobs without any spare time just to afford housing these days. 

Additionally, this is yet another smack in the face to people like myself with circadian 

rhythm disorders who are asleep during daylight hours against our wishes. 

We all know what this is really about. It's not election security; it's a partisan attempt 

to disenfranchise as many non-republican voters as possible. 


